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The Geoinformatics Department of the College of Graduate Studies at Arabian Gulf University (AGU) is implementing a research 
project to estimate the amount of carbon in the mangrove environment in the Kingdom of Bahrain. The research team visited Ras 
Sanad Reserve to determine the optimum location to sample mangrove plants, using advanced devices for field data readings 
using to measure the area, size of the plant mass and to record the electromagnetic spectrum fingerprint of the various surface 
landmarks of the area studied by the research project.

The National Institution of Human Rights (NIHR)’s president Maria Khoury has received the International Committee of the Red 
Cross (ICRC)’s representative to the Kingdom of Bahrain James Liner. Khoury praised the ICRC’s role of consolidating and spread-
ing the culture of human rights, developing the skills and capacities of workers in this field.

President of the National Institution for Human Rights (NIHR) Maria Khouri received a delegation from Bahrain Federation for the 
Disabled, led by Fethi Abdulrahman Matar. The meeting was attended by NIHR Vice President Abdullah Al Derazi, Head of the Eco-
nomic, Social and Cultural Committee Dr. Aisha Mubarak and member of the committee Hamid Hussain. NIHR President hailed the 
delegation’s visit, lauding the efforts of the federation’s Board of Directors to achieve its humanitarian goals.

Visitors enjoyed live entertainment shows held on the sidelines of the FIA WEC Bapco 6 Hours 
of Bahrain organised at Bahrain International Circuit.

Under the patronage of the newly-appointed US Ambassador Justin Siberell, the American Women’s Association held the annual Snowflake Craft Fair at the Diplomat Radisson Blu Hotel, Manama yesterday. The Ambassador officially opened the one-day exhibition.


